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Time for AaE management to focus 
 

We met AaE management about the EBA on 15th December 2014 
for our third meeting with the company and they still have not 
comprehensively responded to our log of claims. 
 
We have raised significant issues about 
integration and promotions, work within 
Qantas Freight and other provisions 
that exist for Qantas employees in 
Qantas Freight yet we get blank looks 
from the Qantas/AaE management who 
attend our meeting. 
 
Qantas/AaE still have not put their log 
of claims on the table – which is 
remarkable given how many times we 
have now met. It really is time for 
AaE/Qantas management to focus on 
our EBA, we deserve this. 
 

SCIP – review under way 
We have continued to highlight the 
problems members are experiencing 
with SCIP2. Many of these issues seem 
like news to the National Management 
yet we know that have been raised 
locally time and time again. 
 
Despite the serious issues raised – not 
the least of which is that the TWU 
covered employees have not been 
trained to implement their part of SCIP2 
– the company says those who 
expressed interest in redundancy will 
be released close to Christmas and in 
some cases early in the new year. 
 
AaE management have promised a 
review of the issues we have raised 
with SCIP – supposedly we will get a 
response before Christmas. We will be 
holding them to this promise. 
 

Staff travel - saga 
Despite saying that staff travel cannot 
be negotiated in the EBA we 
understand that AaE has done just that 
in the other AaE negotiations that are 
going on. What is currently on offer is 
way less than is available to other 

Qantas Freight employees and doesn’t 
recognise service with AaE for on load 
categories nor does it provide full 
interline benefits. That said it is a start 
and we would expect no less than this 
scheme would be on offer to us in our 
EBA. 
 
We do have a lot of important other 
issues to sort through not the least of 
which is integration issues with Qantas 
which are very important and need 
attention. 
 

What next? 
We are programing another meeting for 
early February 2015 – to hopefully hear 
back about our claims. 
 

More information 
For more information, please get in 
touch with the relevant contact below. 
 
If you’re not a member of the ASU, you 
can join online now at our secure form: 
https://www.asu.asn.au/asujoin  
 

Branch Contact Mobile 

NSW US Clare Raffan 0417 177 266 

C&SQ C&A Jo Justo 0449 520 337 

VIC PS Matt Norrey 0407 873 050 

WA Jennifer Greeney 0427 007 166 

SA Steve Georganas 0400 108 415 

NSW Services Jocelyn Gammie 0423 041 898 
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